
 

 

STAKEHOLDER SUMMIT UPDATE 
SPACES REMAINING FOR GAMES NIGHT 

The Ministry of Alberta Environment and Parks is pleased to offer a disaster simulation board 
games night Monday, December 3rd from 7:00-9:00p.m.  

Participants have the option to play or observe in this interactive emergency response training 
session. Game participants represent three different stakeholder groups in a true to life disaster 
scenario. Each stakeholder (group) has its own set of objectives and priorities and must carry out 
different actions to help resolve the incident.  

If priorities and objectives are not aligned between the stakeholders, the end results are a failing 
response. Each operational period of the game results in real world discussions about best 
practices for response and how to maintain priority objectives. Through each round participants see 
the situation develop, will be required to respond, and will see the consequence of their decisions. 

Food and drink service will be available for the duration of this event. 

 

If you are interested in attending the games night, please email aema.stakeholder@gov.ab.ca to 
express interest and ensure you don’t miss out on further communications about this exciting 
networking opportunity! 

For access to this year’s Summit agenda and presentations, please see 
AEMA website.  

If you would like to be added to the Summit distribution list or are interested in 
becoming an event sponsor, please contact the AEMA Stakeholder Relations 
Section at aema.stakeholders@gov.ab.ca  
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